
HELLO: 

AS YOU KNOW HB 2739 WOULD PROTECT OUR FARMERS, FARMS, PEOPLE BY 

HOLDING PATENT HOLDERS RESPONSIBLE. GMO'S  DO NOT BELONG ON OUR 

LANDS, IN OUR CROPS, ON OUR TABLES. 

STOP THE GMO'S. 

KEEP THE CORPORATE CORRUPTION IN CHECK. 

MAKE THEM TAKE RESPONSIBILITY. 

HB 2469 would restore the ability of local farmers to address their diverse agricultural needs at a 

community level by allowing communities to create measures such as GE-free zones to protect 

family farmers and specialty non-GMO crops. 

 

--  

Gina Bilwin   

BEND, OR 

 

http://salsa3.salsalabs.com/dia/track.jsp?v=2&c=yMH8V9VXxIfvf00va3MdJ%2B0eoFOrjtC1

